September 6, 2017

The Secretary, Asst. Vice President,

BSE Limited, Listing Department,

25 F]Qor, Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, National Stock Exchange of India,

Dalal Street, “Exchange Plaza”, Bandra Kurla Complex,

t

Mumbai-,400001 _| Bandra (East), Mumbai-400051

Subje“ct — Increase in Price
Dear Sirs,

We write to you in response to your email dated September 6, 2017 in' connection with the increase
in price of the security of the Company listed at your respective stock exchanges.

In this regard we wish to inform you that the Company is neither aware of the reason for the present
sudden spurt in the share price of the Company nor is aware of any information which in its opinion

v

may have a bearing on thq price / volume behavior in the scrip.

‘ { : .
We further confirm that the Company will continue to keep the stock exchanges duly informed of all
the information/ anrgouncements required to be disclosed under applicable regulations, as and when
required. : ' ' ; '

We request you to take thq: above; clarification on record.
Thanl%ihg yoﬁ
Yours faithfully,

For New Delhi Telévisioh Limited

D f ateley,
Qyuresnt oo

Navneet Ragﬁuvanshi
Company Secretary
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